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Well Gents, the year is flying by and our fifth 
ride of the year at the Lucky Five Ranch was 
a great one.  Our Ranch Hosts Joe and Danna 
made us feel right welcome at a place we have 
ridden many times in the past under different 
owners. It turned out to be a very nice ride, 
the weather was great and the turnout was even 
better. We had a rocky start getting this one off 
the ground. Our Monthly Ride Chairman Den-
nis Ince had a slight mishap during the pre-ride 
and was unable to finish it but is on the mend.  
Luckily, his committee stepped up and did the 
pre-ride and mapped out a very comfortable 
ride. Now some folks will say it was kind of 
short but our substitute ramrod Bob Wining 
extended the ride with a prank to get us lost. 
He soon got us back on the trail heading to our 
best (and longest) bar stop this year. Thanks to 
Adam, we refreshed ourselves while lingering 
over beverages and swapping stories of past 
rides and bushwacking this one. 

The Corte Madera Ranch in Pine Valley is our 
next monthly ride on August 25 and we’re 
looking for a good turnout.  Sounds like Den-
nis will be back in the saddle for the ride and 
is working on the pre-ride on August 20.  I’m 
sure Dennis will let us know the pertinent in-
formation including the gate code for us to en-
joy the ride and lunch.  Dennis says our ranch 
hosts will be joining us on the ride.  Please sign 
up on the web site or RSVP to Dennis so we 
can get a good headcount for lunch.  

The Annual Ride is fast approaching, with the 
ride opening on Wednesday, September 18.  
Johnny Omahen is planning a camp clean-up 
work party on September 14 with lunch and 
beverages provided.  About 24 members have 
signed up so far and we’re expecting more as 
we get closer to the ride.  Don’t forget to con-
tact Bob Wining, Tuck Arnold or Rick White 
for your donations to the auction and raffle.

Finally, as I write this message, I am reminded 
of all the giants in our past membership who 
came before us, and especially now the leg-
endary Terry Brown.   They played huge roles 
in developing the legacy of Los Senderos and 
we owe them our gratitude for, among other 
things, their vision, their promotion of fellow-
ship among the members young and old, and 
for protecting the country in which we ride and 
now enjoy.   It is up to us to do everything we 
can to foster the objectives established by the 
club’s founders and subsequent members. God 
Bless America and Los Senderos!
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DATE		  LOCATION
Feb 25		 Banner Grade Ranch, Julian
Mar 24		 Don Daly Ranch
		  Jamul/Cancelled
Apr 28		 Pamo Ranch, Ramona
May 16-19	 Members Only
		  Los Senderos Park
Jun 23		  John Tellum Ranch
Jul 28		  Lucky 5, Mt Laguna
Aug 25		 Corte Madera, Pine Valley
Sep 18-22	 Annual Ride, Los Senderos Park
Oct 27		 Tulloch Ranch, Santa Ysabel
Nov 24		 Lion, Tigers & Bears, Alpine
Dec 3		  Annual Membership Meeting, 
		  Details TBD

See ya on the trails!
~ James O’Keefe ~
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